
 

The Open University of Sri Lanka 

Notice to the Public 
We have received information that an advertisement is being circulated with the candidates 

who applied for programmes at the Open University of Sri Lanka stating that an institution 

called TLC (Teaching and Learning College) is conducting preparatory tuition classes for the 

entrance exams of the said programmes. The public is hereby notice that this advertisement has 

been circulated without approval or abetment of the Open University of Sri Lanka. 

The Open University of Sri Lanka will not be responsible for any transaction done with this 

institution. (Sampath Bank/ Account no:1126 5418 2777, Bank of Ceylon/ Account no: 

93044674, People’s Bank/ Account no: 065200210024683)  

 

 

Registrar 

The Open University of Sri Lanka 

30.09.2024 

 


